southern exposure

WHAT’'’S NOW, NEW AND NEXT AT SOUTHERN OREGON UNIVERSITY

“Fringe” returns to Rogue Valley with new glow

Inspired by the World Fringe movement and an offspring of the Oregon Fringe Festival, Ashland Fringe is a new
grassroots organization thrilled to deepen the community’s connection with bold and unconventional art. While
Southern Oregon University’s OFF goes on hiatus, Ashland Fringe will take its place with fresh inspiration and
the same adventurous spirit. The organization is led by experienced OFF producers who will carry the Fringe
legacy forward in Southern Oregon and bolster the voices of student and professional artists based locally and
out of town.

Audiences and artists can anticipate the same caliber of high quality fringe art that hails from a wide variety of
disciplines. However, in 2025, the festival will be set up in a way that sparks a strong sense of community and
connection like never before.

During the first weekend in May, Ashland Fringe will put on a free and all-encompassing arts festival that will
unite the Rogue Valley in celebration of unique creativity. This two day event will feature music, theater, visual
art, performance art, dance, story-telling, creative writing, film and more in the heart of Ashland.

Ashland Fringe will take place on Saturday, May 3 and Sunday, May 4, 2025 in Lithia Park.

To apply to present at the 2025 Ashland Fringe Festival visit: http://tinyurl.com/ApplyAshlandFringe
To learn more about Ashland Fringe visit: ashlandfringe.org

To support Ashland Fringe, donate at: https://tinyurl.com/yjpaa5Sux

For questions, please contact us at ashlandfringe@gmail.com.

Mission Statement

Ashland Fringe cultivates community, provides a platform for uniquely creative voices, and bolsters
unconventional new art. Ashland Fringe connects artists and audiences from all walks of life to bold expression
through a lens of inclusivity, accessibility and sustainability.



